
Utilities Management EA  
 

Work Stoppage (Strike) notified to UMPL for Thursday 11-11-2021 
 

On Wednesday the 3rd of November, the SBU notified UMPL of industrial action that will be happening on 
Thursday the 11th of November.  
 
The following Industrial actions were notified for the 11th of November:  

• A 4 hour stoppage on the performance of work, commencing at the start of ordinary hours 
on the 11th of November 2021. (except for emergency situations) 

• An 8 hour stoppage on the performance of work on the 11th of November 2021. (except 
for emergency situations) 

 
The work stoppage has been notified to aid in the Unions of the SBU holding a Mass Meeting with 
members in relation to the UMPL EA. We are advocating a single Enterprise Agreement, as endorsed by our 
members and at the mass meeting we will be asking for direction on how we can best achieve this goal in a 
timely fashion.  
 
It is important that as many members attend this Mass Meeting as possible. 
Only union members can participate in industrial action, so now is the time for all UMPL employees to join 
their union so they can join in the action and voice their opinion.  
 

Work Stoppage Details 
Day: Thursday the 11th of November 
Action:  Option 1 is 4 hours from your normal start time 

Option 2 is a 8 hour (full day) stoppage 
 

Reason: To attend an SBU Mass Meeting being held 8am-10am 
Venue: Basketball SA Stadium, Rose Terrace, Wayville  

 
Who can participate: CEPU, ASU and Professionals Australia Members 
  

 
SAME WORK, LESS PAY, WE SAY, NO WAY 

For more information regarding the SAPN/Enerven enterprise agreement negotiations, contact your relevant union 
workplace delegate or your Union Organiser:  

Ben Jewell CEPU 0422 339 699 
BenjamenJ@cepusa.com.au 

Scott McFarlane ASU 0426 291 572 
smcfarlane@asu-sant.asn.au  

Sarah Andrews PA 0411 124 351 
sandrews@professionalsaustralia.org.au 

PLEASE SHARE THIS UPDATE WITH YOUR WORKMATES 


